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Parent Photograph Consent form

In order to use photographic images of students and to display their name against the photograph we need
to obtain permission from their parent(s)/carer(s). Digital photography includes still photographs and moving
video images that may be used for the following purposes:

● Internally (e.g. school notice boards, displays, TV screens) Yes No

● Publicity material, eg school newsletter, website Yes No

● External publicity such as newspapers and their related website, Yes No
social media

● School social medial, e.g. Facebook, Twitter Yes No

● Other pupil records, eg Learning Journeys Yes No

Class and Individual photographs
Individual and class photos are taken during the year by both the School
and by an external professional photographer, which are available to
purchase

In order to have their photograph taken for this purpose, we require Yes No
consent for this also.

Name of pupil: ………………………………………................ Class ……………….……..

Signature of Parent/Carer: …………………………………… Date: …………………….…

Should you wish to change your mind and withdraw your consent at any time please contact the school
office.

Part of the Forest of Dean Trust



Thank you.


